
Along with the online application, include a check for $35 (one time application fee) written as 
follows: 

 Pay to the order of: United Math Circles Foundation 

 Memo: BMC Elementary Application [Student Name], e.g., “BMC Elementary 

 Application, John Doe”. 

 

Incorrectly written checks will be shredded by BMC staff and not returned.  

Please put the current date on your check. We will deposit your checks as soon as we received 

it. 

 

Mail the check to: 
 

BMC Elementary 
c/o Alexander Givental 
Department of Mathematics  
Room 970, Evans Hall  
University of California at Berkeley  
Berkeley, CA 94720-3840 

            DO NOT HAND DELIVER TO THE MAILING ADDRESS OR SLIP ITEMS UNDER THE DOOR. 

 


